LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO
AND
UNITED PUBLIC EMPLOYEES OF CALIFORNIA, LOCAL 792
REPRESENTING EMPLOYEES IN THE
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY & SYSTEM PROFESSIONALS UNIT

The County and UPEC Local 792 shall meet and confer on the Department of

Technology’s new Telework Policy prior to its implementation. The final draft
policy shall be emailed to UPEC prior to the meet and confer.
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